
Addendum #2 
 
 

The organization that we donated the stamps to is the Postal History Foundation. 
 
To donate stamps, mail to: 
Postal History Foundation 
920 N 1st Avenue 
Tucson, AZ 85716 
 
Phone: 520-623-6652 
Website: https://postalhistoryfoundation.org/ 
 
The gentleman who came to collect the stamps was Bob Davis, chairman of their board of 
directors. 
 
Educational offerings can be found on their 
website: https://postalhistoryfoundation.org/education/education-during-covid-19/ 
 
Enquirers about educational materials should be directed to Lisa Dembowski at 520-623-6652 
x 102.  
 
The only reason our donation worked as a Convention event was our proximity to Tucson and 
the willingness of the folks there to come to Mesa and pick up the stamps. Other convention 
locations will not offer the same opportunity.  
 
Cheers, 
 
Bruce Fihe 
831-316-4889 
__________________________________________________________ 
Any sufficiently advanced technology is indistinguishable from magic.  
 - Arthur C. Clarke 
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